
PUBLIC NOTICE 
haltonhills.ca 

Notice of Study completioN 
town of Halton Hills 

municipal class environmental Assessment Study 
Halton Hills drive (maple Avenue to princess Anne drive) 

The Town of Halton Hills has completed the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment (Class EA) Study for 
the connection of Halton Hills Drive from Maple Avenue to Princess Anne Drive in the Town of Halton Hills. The 
study has been conducted in compliance with Schedule B of the Municipal Class Environmental Assessment 
(October 2000, amended 2007 & 2011), which is approved under the Ontario Environmental Assessment Act. 
The study was undertaken to determine the existing and future transportation needs along the proposed road 
connection and other nearby road infrastructure in order to accommodate anticipated growth in this area. 

A project fle report has been prepared to document the study process, and the preferred alternative for the 
connection of Halton Hills Drive. By this Notice, the project fle report is available for public review for a 30-day 
review period in accordance with the requirements of the Municipal Class EA. Subject to comments received 
as a result of this Notice and the receipt of necessary approvals, the Town of Halton Hills intends to proceed 
with the detail design and connection of Halton Hills Drive as documented in the project fle report. The project 
fle report is available for review online, or in hard copy at the following locations: 

Town of Halton Hills Civic 
Centre 

Halton Hills Public Library Halton Hills Public Library 

9 Church Street, 17 River Street, 
1 Halton Hills Drive Georgetown, ON L7G 2A3 Acton, ON L7J 1C2 
Halton Hills, ON L7G5G2 Tel: 905-873-2681 Tel: 519-853-0301 

Tel: (905)873-2601 Mon - 1:00pm - 8:30pm Mon – Closed 

Monday – Friday Tues - Thurs - 9:30am - 8:30pm Tues - Thurs 9:30am - 8:30pm

8:30am – 4:30pm Fri - Sat 9:30am - 5:00pm Fri - Sat - 9:30am - 5:00pm

Sun - 1:00pm - 5:00pm Sun - 1:00pm - 5:00pm 

Please direct comments to the following contacts by February 7, 2016. 

Daniel Ridgway MCIP, RPP Jamshaid Muzaffar, P.Eng. 

Transportation Planner Consultant Project Manager 

Town of Halton Hills Cole Engineering Group Ltd. 

1 Halton Hills Drive 70 Valleywood Drive 

Halton Hills, ON L7G5G2 Markham, ON L3R 4T5 

Tel: (905) 873-2601 ext. 2369 Tel: 905-940-6161 

danielr@haltonhills.ca jmuzaffar@coleengineering.ca 

If concerns regarding this project cannot be resolved through discussions with the Town, a person or party may 
request that the Minister of the Environment and Climate Change order the project to comply with Part II of 
the Environmental Assessment Act (referred to as a Part II Order), which addresses individual environmental 
assessments. Requests for a Part II Order must be received by the Minister and Town in writing, at the 
addresses provided, by February 7, 2016 (within 30 days of this Notice). 

The Honourable Glen Murray 

Minister of the Environment and Climate Change 

77 Wellesley Street West, Floor 11 

Toronto, ON M7A 2T5 

Information will be collected in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act. 
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 

Notice frst issued January 7, 2016. 
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